
September 30, 2022 

 

Dear iPloy, 
 
Good morning! 
 
Through this letter, I hereby announce my immediate resignation from the company, effective 
September 30, 2022. 
 
It has been a pleasure working with everyone for the past 3 years. Thank you for the 
opportunity, and I wish this company nothing but the best for the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Bettina Marie G. Aquino 
 


